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My name is Krista Jordan. I am 17 years old and this school year I will 
be starting my junior year at Rabun Co. High School. I have been 
elected as your district President-Elect. Our Anchor Club has been very 
involved in community outreach. One of our most important projects is 
working with our local community Food Bank. We spend many hours 
each week helping separate food and pack individual bags to be given 
to the people in our community who are in need. It is a very rewarding 
project for all the members involved. One of my personal favorite 
projects is visiting the elderly at a local retirement home. The residents 
are always excited to see us and I enjoy talking with them as we do 
simple things such as coloring or reading books. The smiles on their 
faces are what has really made me realize my purpose in Anchor. 
Knowing that we can make such a difference in our community is what 
Anchor is all about. 

Krista 

 

I hope everyone had a great start to the 2018-2019 school year! My name 
is Eliza Kate Floyd and I am your Georgia District Anchor President from 
Franklin County High School. I hope you all plan to come to convention in 
February, we have planned for some super fun workshops and speakers! 
This year, my chapter in Franklin County, is really trying to be more 
involved with our student body as a whole, not just Anchor members. We 
hope this will recruit more members and reveal that we are more than any 
ordinary club! Please feel free to email me with any questions, concerns, 
or comments throughout the year @elizakate.floyd@yahoo.com! 

Eliza Kate 

President 
Eliza Kate Floyd 

elizakate.floyd@yahoo.com 

President-Elect 
Krista Jordon 

kkjordan20@rabuncountyschools.org 

Secretary 
AnnaGrace Tompkins 
Annagrace1216@gmail.com 

Convention Chair 
Anna Kubas 
akubas@live.com 

Northwest Region Chair 
Abigail Mellor 

abigailjmellor@gmail.com 
 

Northeast Region Chair 
Sarah Justice 

sarahjustice99@gmail.com 
 

Southwest Region Chair 
Emily Chambers 

emilymac2019@gmail.com 
 

Southeast Region Chair 
Kayley Perry 

kayleyperr@icloud.com 

East Central Region Chair 
Katie Grace Bennett 

kgbennett16@gmail.com 
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Asst. Anchor Coordinator 
Robin Perry 
478-988-2762 (C) 
perryco@bellsouth.net 

Anchor Coordinator 

Kerrin Daniel 
770-337-1514 (C) 
kerrin.daniel@gmail.com 
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O F F I C E R S  

 

GA District Anchor Board at planning meeting for Anchor 
Convention in February at Legacy Lodge on Lake Lanier. 
 

Back row:  Emily, Katie Grace, Abigail, Anna  
Front row:  Krista, Eliza Kate, Kayley, Sara, Anna Grace 

Anchor President-Elect 

Anchor President 

mailto:elizakate.floyd@yahoo.com
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Let’s Meet Our New Anchor Board… 
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Anchor SE Region Chair 
Kayley Perry 

 

Hi, my name is Kayley Perry and I am your 2018-2019 South East 
Region Chair. I am a senior at West Laurens High School where I 
am a captain in the band and I am on the tennis team. I am also 
the President of Anchor Club at my school and I am so excited for 
the upcoming year and all the projects we have planned. Anchor 
club is one of my favorite things because I love the people I get to 
work with and I love helping people in need. Community service 
holds a dear spot in my heart and caring for others in need is 
something that always brings me lots of joy. I am beyond lucky to 
hold positions at the local level and the state level to represent an 
organization so personal to me. I wish you all the very best this 
school year and I hope to see everyone at this year’s upcoming 
Anchor Convention. 

 

 

Hey!  My name is Emily Chambers.  I am a senior at Bainbridge 
High School, president of my Anchor Club, and Southwest Region 
Chair on the Georgia District Anchor Board. I am actively involved in 
many clubs which have given me a love for volunteering.  I 
participated in the HOBY Youth Leadership Program as an 
ambassador and loved it so much I returned as a member of the 
Junior Staff and plan to do so again this upcoming summer.  Aside 
from volunteering, I enjoy playing sports.  I am a member of my high 
school's swimming, gymnastics, and golf teams.  I cheered for my 
junior year but decided that being my high school's mascot, Buddy 
the Bearcat, was a better fit for me.  I enjoy traveling and eating 
good food.  After attending convention last year, one of my goals is 
to have more representatives there from my school, and I challenge 
you to do the same. 
 

Thanks! 

Anchor Secretary 
AnnaGrace Tompkins 

 

Hey y’all! I am so happy to be serving another year on your 
anchor board, this year as your 2018–2019 state secretary! I 
will be a senior this year at Franklin County high school, and 
yes it is bittersweet. I am an active member of various clubs 
and also serve as the vice president of our local FFA 
chapter. I am serving as the Franklin County Anchor Club’s 
President and have many plans for the new year. I love 
nothing more than putting others needs before my own, 
which is why I joined this amazing organization. I hope y’all 
have a successful year, both academically and in your club.  
 

See y'all at convention in February! 

 

Hello Georgia Anchor! 
 

My name is Anna Kubas and I am your convention chair! I’m a senior at 
Elbert County High School where I currently serve as our Anchor Club 
president. I am also involved in other service clubs and organizations 
such as HOBY, and I love to help out whenever I can. I play tennis, run 
track and cross country, and love to do things like hiking, traveling, and 
hanging out with my dogs.  
 

I am so looking forward to this year and all we can accomplish together 
as Georgia Anchors! 

Anchor Convention Chair 
Anna Kubas 

Anchor SW Region Chair 
Emily Chambers 
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2018-19 Service Project 
Pull Tabs 

Anchor Convention 
 

Please save your pull tabs. We will have a 
competition to see which Anchor club can bring the 
most to convention. Please place the tabs in gallon 
jugs and label them with your club name. The club 
turning in the most full gallon jugs of pull tabs will 
win. These will be donated to the Ronald McDonald 
House.  

“Anchors Down South” 
Convention Theme 

 

Anchor Convention 
February 22-23, 2019 

Legacy Lodge 
Lake Lanier Islands 

Anchor NE Region Chair 
Sarah Justice 

Anchor EC Region Chair 
Katie Grace Bennett 

 

I'm Abigail Mellor, the Northwest Region Chair for this coming year! 
As a junior at Roswell High School, I've been excited to serve in this 
position for a long time. It's my honor to be the president of my local 
Anchor Club, where we pack food for the Blessings in a Backpack 
Foundation monthly and attend countless other community 
volunteer events. Fall and winter are busy times for us Roswell 
Anchors, with holiday parties galore and many new members to 
recruit!! Our families most look forward to the pecan sale, which 
raises money for our club to attend Convention. We're always 
advertising Convention, as it is an amazing time to meet new 
people and learn new skills.  This is perhaps our favorite weekend 
of the year!! 
 

I look forward to getting to know my fellow Anchors, and I hope to 
see you soon. Enjoy the year!! 

 

Hi Georgia Anchors; I'm Sarah Justice and I 
am your Northeast Region Chair. I am a 
sophomore at Franklin County High School 
and I am the President-Elect of our school 
Anchor Club. I am also President of our high 
school TSA club and a member of HOSA and 
BETA. I play golf for the girls varsity team. I 
have been an Anchor for 2 years. I'm looking 
forward to a great year of service projects with 
my local Anchor Club, as well as working with 
the Georgia District officers.  
 

It is a pleasure to work with the state officers, 
and I know that this year will be an 
extraordinary year for the Georgia Anchor 
District! 

 

Hello Anchors! My name is Katie Grace Bennett and I am your 2018-
2019 East Central Region Chair. I am a senior at Gatewood Schools 
in Eatonton, GA. In my school, I am involved in competition 
cheerleading, sideline cheerleading, Interact Club, Student 
Government Association (SGA) and I am the President of the Anchor 
Club. I love Anchor Club because of the fellowship between all of the 
anchors. No matter where you come from all anchors share the 
same interest in helping the community and building friendships that 
will last forever.  
 

I am extremely excited to be a part of such an amazing club and 
representing all of the East Central Anchor Clubs of Georgia! 

Anchor NW Region Chair 
Abigail Mellor 
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Last year was an awesome year for Anchor! We chartered several new 
clubs and grew our membership to over 1200 Anchors here in Georgia. 
Way to go! We want to continue that growth again this year! It's an 
exciting time for Georgia Anchors! Your Anchor Board did an amazing 
job planning this year's convention! It promises to be the best one yet! 
Anchors Down South! Great food, great workshops, great memories 
just waiting to be made. Make plans to attend now February 22-24, 
2019 at Lake Lanier Islands! Additional information coming soon! Dues 
forms are attached and are due to Georgia District and International no 
later than November 1st. Make sure to mail or email me a copy of your 
club roster as well!  A big part of continuing our growth will be staying in 
harmony! It is our goal to build even stronger relationships between our 
Pilot and Anchor clubs! Please reach out to your sponsoring Pilot club. 
Plan joint projects! Keeping our Anchor and Pilot relationships strong is 
important!  Let the joy of Anchor continue to put a song in your heart!  

Kerrin 
kerrin.daniel@gmail.com 

 

Greetings Anchors! 
 

Welcome to a fun and exciting year! My name is Doretta Broughton and I 
am Georgia District Governor for 2018-2019.  My theme for this Pilot year 
is “In Harmony with Friendship and Service” with chosen emblem -musical 
notes. Just as notes work together to promote a perfect blend, Anchors 
work together in harmony to make a positive difference while having fun 
doing it!! This Pilot year will be filled with endless opportunities to display 
the acts of kindness and service throughout your schools and in your 
community. Your positive influence will continue to provide encouragement 
and hope to so many people. 
 

I encourage you to continue to do good work and continue to uphold your 
Anchor Creed.  Continue finding additional creative ways to work with your 
sponsoring Pilot Club. You would not believe what you can learn from 
each other! Your District Convention will be held in February 2019.  
 

Let us encourage as many as possible to attend this wonderful, innovative 
and fun convention!  

Doretta 
broughtongd@gmail.com 
 

Hi – I’m Robin Perry and will be this year’s District Asst Anchor 
Coordinator.  I have been a member of the Pilot Club of Dublin for 22 
years and have served every office on our Executive Board.  I was the 
GA District Anchor Coordinator in 2006 – 2007 and have served as the 
District GPF Representative or Co-Rep for 8 years.  I joined Pilot 
originally from volunteer work I did with our local Anchor Clubs.  The 
Anchor program gives students a great opportunity to gain leadership 
skills that they will use in college, their workplace and in serving their 
community.  I’m looking forward to a fantastic year working with this 
year’s District Anchor Board 

Robin 
perryco@bellsouth.net 

Anchor Coordinator Assistant Anchor Coordinator 

GA District Governor 
Doretta Broughton 

 

 

Rabun County HS Anchors presented the BrainMinder 
Buddies puppet program to over 575 students at the 
Rabun County Primary School's Safety Extravaganza! 

 

Centennial HS Anchor Officers:  Hudson, Mabel, Nicole, Sophia & 
Katie K. 
 

Officers worked 2 Orientation sessions, awarding 2 Anchor 
Goody Basket raffle winners who attended first Anchor meeting 
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“Anchors Aweigh” 
 

The Georgia District Newsletter “Anchors Aweigh” is published 4 times a year 
in September, November, January and March. 

 

We would like to spotlight your club in our next edition of “Anchors Aweigh.”  Please send us your 
news on special awards, projects, fund-raisers or other activities of your Anchor Club.  Photos are 
also welcome. 
 

Send articles to kerrin.daniel@gmail.com and copy to kajorge@yahoo.com.   
 

Please make copies and share “Anchors Aweigh” with your Anchor Club members.  If lack 
of money for photocopying is a problem, print a few copies and pass around at your next 
meeting. 

 

Attention: 
Anchor Sponsors/Advisors 

Anchor Coordinators of Pilot 
Clubs 

 

In order to get timely information 
timely to the Anchor Advisors 
and Pilot Anchor Coordinators, 
We need your correct 
information.  If you have not 
already done so, please e-mail 
your updated e-mail address, 
mailing address and phone 
number to Kerrin Daniels at 
kerrin.daniel@gmail.com. 

 

ANCHOR CREED 
 

Realizing that in unity there is strength, we, as members of the Anchor 
Club, are resolved: 
 

To work together in friendship and loyalty; to render service to our home, 
school and community, knowing this course will take us over a sea of 
happiness; to steer our ship of life by the bright stars of Hope and Faith; to 
follow words of guidance from parents, teachers, and Pilot friends, for 
those, as gleams from the Lighthouse of Truth, are of wisdom, to set full 
sail through channels of achievement which lead us to the port of success; 
and, when our ship of life is tossed by the tempests of misunderstanding 
and the angry winds of injustice we will cast our Anchor of courage, 
wisdom, and trust to hold us fast. 

 

 

Georgia District Anchor 

has a Facebook page. 

Please go and like us on 

Facebook.  This is a 

place where you can 

share your service 

projects and programs.   

 

 

Anchor Board members Abigail & Krista in front of the quilt made by 
deceased Pilot Club of Atlanta member Dottie Adams which proudly 
hangs in the reception room at PI Headquarters in Macon 

 

Summer Planning Meeting – Roswell HS Officers 
Addison, Leah, Abigail, Anna, Tina & Sydney 


